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Approval for Listing on the Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

NAGAOKA INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION (hereafter NAGAOKA) is pleased to 

announce the approval of its listing on the JASDAQ Standard Market of the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange. 

 

Schedule of the New Listing is as follows: 

  Wednesday, May 27th, 2015      Approval of the new listing of Nagaoka 

  Monday, June 29th, 2015      New Listing of Nagaoka Shares 

 

Listing Exchange      The JASDAQ Standard Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange  

 

Securities Code       6239 

 

For more details regarding the listing, please visit the Tokyo Stock Exchange official 

website at: 

 

http://www.tse.or.jp/english/listing/companies/index_e.html 

 

 

In this opportunity, NAGAOKA would like to extend our deepest and sincerest gratitude   

to all our customers, staffs, partners and stakeholders for the cordial support and 

cooperation.  

 

NAGAOKA continuously strives to respond to your expectations by creating innovative 

technologies and improvement of services in pursuit of our Corporate Philosophy “Each 

and every effort for CUSTOMERS!”. 
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